

Republic of the Philippines Office of the President

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

Regional Office III

Matulungin St., Diosdado Macapagal Government Center Brgy. Maimpis, City of San Fernando, Pampanga, Philippines



CHEDRO-III MEMORANDUM No. ___I9_ , s. 2021

For

: ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS

IN REGION III

Subject

: SEARCH FOR THE "GAWAD ULIRANG GURO SA FILIPINO 2021"

Date

: 01 March 2021

The CHEDRO III endorses the Search for "Gawad Ulirang Guro sa Filipino 2021" under the auspices of the Commission on the Filipino Language (Komisyon sa Wikang Filipino).

The said annual search is open to all faculty members in the tertiary level in Philippine colleges and universities, Region III included, who have distinguished themselves in teaching the Filipino language and have initiated various programs and projects which further enriched, Filipino, as a national language. The deadline of submission of nominees is set on 1 July 2021.

Attached are the guidelines and the mechanics related to the Search. Should there be further queries, the HEI-designated staff may coordinate directly to Ms. Maria Victoria Corrige-Casoy through the following cellphone numbers: 0906-5097844 (Globe) and/or 0968-6055850 (Smart). She can also be reached through her email address at kwf.ulirang.guro@gmail.com.

For the HEIs' consideration and voluntary participation.

MARIA TERESITA MACANAS SEMANA, PhD, CESO IV

Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Director IV

Reference:

Letter of Ms. Maria Victoria Corrige-Casoy

Sangay sa Salita at Gramatika Komisyon sa Wikang Filipino

2/P Gusaling Watson 1610, Kalye J.P. Laurel Malacanang Complex, San Miguel, Maynila 1005

Telefax: (045) 455-1662; Telephone Nos. (045) 436-1846/436-1847/402-6659 Website: http://www.ched.gov.ph/chedro-iii E-mail address: chedro3@ched.gov.ph